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ENGLISH BIBLE 
STUDY AND 

REFLECTION EVERY 
THURSDAY MORNING 

AT 10:00 IN THE 
BASILICA 

CONFERENCE CENTER 
ALL ARE WELCOME. 

Dear Parents, 
Thank you for your enthusiastic support of the Children's Hand Bell Choir as it was introduced to our parish 
last year.  The children worked hard, enjoyed themselves and played beautifully.  The Christmas Eve 
Family Mass was a wonderful experience  for all as well as the times th e Hand Bell Choir was featured at 
our 10:30 weekly family Mass.  This year we can certainl y add more "ringing" to more liturgies! I am hoping 
that many new children will join in with the "veterans"  from last year to make the Hand Bell Choir bigger 
and better. 
Practice is on Thursdays at 4:30-5:30 in the Conference Center. 
Your child MUST participate in the choir in order to also play in the Children's 
Hand Bell Choir.  I can be contacted at  ja.jonathan@gmail.com or at 917-498
-2115 for questions regarding this wond erful opportunity for your children! 
Mr. Jonathan Fields, Music Director 
 

Remember if you sign up for Regina’s Hand Bell Choir you will be 
providing FREE music lessons! 

 
REGINA GIFT SHOP  

CLOSING FOR VACATION 
 

WEDNESDAY—SUNDAY 
JULY 26—30 

 
TUESDAY—THURSDAY 

AUGUST 15—17 

RADIO MARIA N.Y. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SIETE TUTTI INVITATI AD UNA 

Giornata di Spiritualitá 
Sabato 12 Agosto 2017                   

Sará una giornata di preghiera e riflessione 
per la Festa della  Madonna della Assunta 

dalle ore 10:00 a.m. alle 4:00 p.m 
Our Lady of Grace Parish 

 395 Delano Place,  
Fairview, NJ 07022 
Tel.: (201) 943-0904 

PROGRAMMA:   
10:00 a.m.   -   Rosario 
11:30 a.m.   -   Santa Messa 
12:15 p.m.   -  Consacrazione al Cuore Immacolato di Maria 
12:30 p.m.   -   Pranzo al sacco 
  2:00 p.m.   -   Adorazione Eucaristica 
  3:00 p.m.   -   Benedizione finale 
 

Durante la celebrazione ci saranno sacerdoti a 
disposizione per le confessioni  

 Telefono Radio Maria N.Y.   (718) 417 0550 

YOU ARE INVITED TO A 
CONCERT IN HONOR OF 

OUR LADY  
IN ST. JOSEPH CHAPEL 

AT 5:00 PM  
ON SATURDAY,  

AUGUST 12, 2017 
DONATION: $15.00 

 
Please see the Ushers at the back of the 
church after Mass to purchase tickets. 
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For SEPTEMBER FAITH FORMATION 
CLASSES  

Registration Fee is 
One child $110,  2 children $190,  

3 children $230 
 

Please bring the following documents: 
 for new registrations, Baptism Certificate of the 

child; Birth Certificate (if not baptized); 
 if transferring from another Parish, transfer 

papers and proof of attendance; Proof of First 
Communion; and the Registration Fee.  

Contact our Faith Formation Office at  
reginapacisfaith@gmail.com 

Un hijo $110, dos hijos $190,  
tres hijos o más $230. 

Para la primera Matrícula es necesario  
tener un CerƟficado de BauƟsmo. 

reginapacisfaith@gmail.com 

 
RCIA Classes for Spanish Speaking 
Parishioners will begin September 

13th.  Registration is ongoing.  Please Contact 
Mr. Canales for more information at 

reginapacisfaith12@gmail.com  
 

******** 
Las clases de Catecismo en Espanol 

para Adultos (RICA).  Iniciaran el dia 13 
de Septiembre. 

El periodo de inscripcion ya ha iniciado. 
Para mas informacion  comuniquese con  

El Sr. Valentin Canales  
reginapacisfaith12@gmail.com 

 
CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS 

 
Faith Formation for Classes for children  

with special needs are offered  
at the Basilica of Regina Pacis.  

Experienced teachers help families of children  
with Special Needs prepare for Sacraments. 

Classes meet every Sunday in our  
Basilica Conference Center.  
Registration is ongoing.   

 
Email or call our Faith Formation Office  

for further details.   

一个孩子$110.00, 俩个小孩$190.00,三个孩子$230.00。 

注册请带以下证件: 

-新学生领 

洗证明。 

-出生证明(如果还未领洗) 

如果是从其它堂区转来的学生， 

请带该堂区的证明信和上课的出勤证明；初领圣体证明； 

和注册费的证明。 

请与我们要理班的办公室联系。 

邮箱地址: 

reginapacisfaith@gmail.com 

ARE YOU A TEENAGER?  
DID YOU JOIN YET?  

 
The teens of our parish are signing up to join the "REGINA PACIS VOLUN TEENS". 

This is a new youth group we have formed which promises to be educational, recreational, charitable, and 
personally important to each one. They will participate in discussion sessions, help us in projects to maintain 

the Basilica, perform works of charity for others--especially teens in need-- go on outings together  
(they are already going to Cyclone Stadium for a night game) and learn from each other. 

This group is lead by Msgr. Marino and Father Nicholas. We meet every two weeks on Sunday after the  
12 noon Mass in the Conference Center. Our next meeting will be on Sunday, July 30th at 1 pm. 

To join simply send an e-mail to Msgr. Marino at migration@aol.com . It should  
contain your name, address, cell # and email address. 

 
              JOIN THE FUN !!! 


